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24/4/2020 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We come to the end of another sunny week! 

 

The thing I am missing the most is hearing the laughter of all the girls and boys playing outside in the sunshine and 
your lovely summer uniforms – hopefully it won’t be too long until my St Joseph the Worker family is all back together 

again once more where we belong. 

Next Friday 1st May is ‘St Joseph the Worker’ feast day – a day of celebration for us all – a bit like our school birthday! 

 

I would love for you to draw a picture, write a prayer or create a poem about our wonderful school and send it in and 
(as you know I like to find any excuse for a party) pop on your uniform and host a ‘St Joseph the Worker’ celebration 
party at home. You could say our school prayer and Mission Statement and bake (or just eat!) some cakes! Your 
photos always make me smile so please send them in! 

I am always really proud of our school name and our ‘Worker’ status that sets us apart from other schools. It seems 
very relevant right now as we support and thank our key workers nationally!  

Keep on keeping your distance, wash those hands and stay safe at home – you’re all doing amazing – what a great 
team we are! 

With love and best wishes to you all and to all my little workers, 

Miss D Ridyard 

Headteacher 
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